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Congressman Ken Buck (CO-04), Joins Congressional Ports-to-Plains Caucus 

A bipartisan Congressional Ports-to-Plains Caucus has been formed, and inducted 

as a Congressional Member Organization for the 115th Congress. This Caucus will 

serve as an informal group of Members dedicated to issues related to rural 

transportation and rural economic development in America’s Heartland, with a 

focus on the corridor running from Texas to North Dakota and Montana, and 

educating other Members on this area’s importance in feeding, fueling, and 

clothing America’s cities and urban areas. 

Congressman Ken Buck (CO-04), member of the Congressional Ports-to-Plains 

Caucus stated, 

“The Ports-to-Plains corridor is vital to both our nation’s and Colorado’s 

economy. I’m eager to join with my colleagues in Washington to fight for 

legislation that enables even further economic growth and development in the 

the Ports-to-Plains region.” 

Congressman Ken Buck serves on the House Judiciary Committee and the House 

Committee on Rules.  He serves on the Judiciary Subcommittees on Immigration 

and Border Security as well as Regulatory Reform, Commercial, and Antitrust 

Law. 
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Additional information on the Ports-to-Plains Alliance is available at 

http://www.portstoplains.com/. 
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